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December 23, 2016 

National Center for Citizen Safety 

On behalf of the Ellicott City Partnership and the entire Old Ellicott City community, I would 
like to thank you for your donation to our Flood Recovery fund which was established to provide 
much needed assistance throughout the community. We are aware how thoughtfully charitable 
giving decisions are made and truly appreciate your willingness to support Old Ellicott City's 
recovery. 

The flood which struck the evening of Saturday, July 30 2016 affected 90 businesses and more 
than 190 residents in 107 households -many losing absolutely everything. Your generous 
interest and commitment to our historic town helped get residents back in their homes and 
assisted our independent small businesses to rebuild their dreams. 

We hope you will to continue to be an active member of our community. Please visit our 
website at VisitEllicottCity.com for announcements on future community events as our town 
recovers from this tragedy. 

As a non-profit organization 501(3)(c), {EIN 52-1183660}, your donation is a charitable 
contribution for the entire amount listed as no goods or services were exchanged for your 
donation. Please keep this notice for your tax records. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Bes.wn, President 
Ellicott City Partnership 

Donation Amount: $300 
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